
Helmar Lutheran Church 
(815) 695-5489   email: helmarlutheran@gmail.com 

website: helmarlutheranchurch.com 
Standing on the Word of God,   

Lifting Up Jesus Christ,  Ministering to One An-

other 

Helmar exists to be a:  
Soul-Winning, Disciple-Making, Burden-Bearing 

Church 

 
 Pastor– Steven Lombardo 

(Cell) 217-621-2949 Email  scbardo64@gmail.com 

Children’s Ministry Director- Kristen Mathre 

(Cell) 815-762-5320  Email  helmarkids@gmail.com 

Youth Director—Tyler Wiesbrook 

(Cell) 815-786-5440  Email  tylerwiesbrook@gmail.com 

Sue Johnson,  Secretary      (Cell) 630-688-7906 

Wed.   6:30am  Men’s Bible Study at Southern Belle’s 

   2:00pm  Adult Bible Study 
   4:30-6:30pm  Youth 
   6:30pm  Prayer Meeting 

   6:30pm  H.S. Bible Study, JAM & BLAST 
 
Fri.   9:00am  Ladies Prayer Hour 
 
Sat.   8:00am  Men’s Bible Study 
 
Sun.   8:30am  Fellowship Time 

   9:00am  Sunday School 
   10am   Worship  

    
 

This Week at Helmar… 

Sunday, April 30, 2023 

Third Sunday after Easter 
 
 

How lovely are Thy dwelling places, O Lord of hosts!  My 
soul longed and even yearned for the courts of the Lord; 

My heart and my flesh sing for joy to the living God.  How 

blessed are those who dwell in Thy house!  They are ever 
praising Thee.  Psalm 84:1,2,4 

 

 

Prelude 

Hymn–  “Take My Hand, Precious Lord” 

Welcome 

 Hymn- #445  “People Need The Lord” 

Scripture Readings:  Acts 4:8-12  John 3:16-17 

Confession of Faith–  I Corinthians 15:1-8 

Pastoral Prayer 

Praise— “My Worth Is Not In What I Own”  “Evidence”       
     “Goodness of God” 

Children Dismissed for Children’s Church 

Sermon:  “Jesus Christ Died For My Sins”  Acts 4:18-20 

Benediction 

Praise Team 

Postlude 

 

 
 
The flowers on the altar are in memory of Fred 
Akre, given by his wife Cindy. 
 

 



Announcements 

National Day of Prayer is Thursday, May 4th.  In 
observance, Helmar will be having a Prayer Meeting on 

Wednesday, May 3rd at 6:30pm in the Lower Level. 

FYI…..Pastor and Angie are away this weekend 

attending a wedding In Minnesota.  For pastoral care 

please contact the church office.  

Donations Appreciated!  On June 12th both the 
Sucher and Benjamin families will be serving 

alongside John and Stacy Swenson in Mexico. We are 
collecting hygiene products for “The Light of the Moon” 
organization. Only able to accept TRAVEL-SIZE.  Items 

needed include the following: shampoo, conditioner, 
soap bars, toothpaste, toothbrushes, body wash, 

lotion, mouthwash, face wash, and hand sanitizer. 
These products will be given to victims of sex 
trafficking.  Donations can be given to anyone from 

either family or a basket will be kept at the Welcome 

Center.  Thank you in advance for your support. 

Family & Youth Bible Camp at Cedar Lake, IN is 
July 23-27.  Register by May 15 to receive a free camp 

t-shirt and avoid the $10 late fee. Camp brochures are 
available at the Welcome Center.  Info on any financial 

help from the church will be out soon. 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2023 
 

 


